
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Grinstead, John; Sanabria, Rachel
Cc: Heysel, Garett; Taleghani-Nikazm, Carmen
Subject: Spanish 5389 and 4582
Date: Thursday, December 11, 2014 9:06:00 AM

Dear John and Rachel,
 
On Friday, December 5, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed
 proposals for two new Spanish courses: Spanish 5389 and 4582.
 
Spanish 5389 was unanimously approved by the Panel. Since 5389 is also a graduate course, the
 course will next be reviewed by the ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee.
 
Spanish 4582 was approved with one contingency and one recommendation, namely:

·         Contingency: Please ask for concurrences from Film Studies and Latina/o program.
·         Recommendation: Students will appreciate having information on the syllabus about the

 nature (types of topics etc.) of the three short papers
I will return Spanish 4582 via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the Department to address
 the contingency above.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Carmen Taleghani-Nikazm (Chair-for-the-day of
 the A&H Panel on December 5; cc’d here), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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